
Attention all MPPs! 
During this week, please set aside two to three hours to visit public schools in your

riding. Your local trustee will be contacting your office to arrange this visit.

Visits may include school assemblies, sporting events, classroom drop-ins, science and

technology labs, music and dramatic performances, and much more.

 
 

SAVE THE DATE

Take Your MPP to School Week

May 21 to 24, 2024

The Ontario Public School Boards’ Association (OPSBA) represents English public district school boards

and public school authorities across Ontario, which together serve more than 1.3 million public

elementary and secondary students. The Association advocates on behalf of the best interests and

needs of the English public school system in Ontario.

www.opsba.org
 

#MPPSchoolWeek


